
 Page 1 of 1 SB 596 

FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 596 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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Measure Description: 
Provides that if person reports commission of person felony to emergency communications system or law 
enforcement agency, evidence of prostitution obtained as result of making report may not be used against 
person in prosecution for prostitution or attempted prostitution. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Public Defense Services Commission (PDSC), Oregon State Police (OSP), Cities, Oregon Judicial Department (OJD), 
Oregon Military Department (OMD), Counties, District Attorneys and their Deputies (DAs) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact greater than 
minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect the agency.   
 


